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Written by Bill LG45 at Oct 06, 2014 5:46 pm

As relatively new members we attended our first AGM weekend  at Hartley Witney on 27th /28th Sept and wanted to say how impressed we were with

the amount of effort that Michael Drakeford and all the committee had put in to ensure a well organised event. 

 We had a great time and the friendly,warm welcome we received from members left us very pleased that we bought a Lagonda and joined the Club!

 Long may it continue

 Bill and Lyn
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